

Women's Club of New Seabury

May 2019

MASHPEE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE ANNOUNCES ANNUAL GOOD CITIZENS AWARDS

THE WOMEN'S CLUB OF NEW SEABURY

HAS BEEN AWARDED THE COMMUNITY COMMITMENT AWARD FOR 2019, FOR ITS LONGSTANDING PHILANTHROPY PROGRAM

Thank you to all members, past and present, who have supported the efforts and endeavors of the Women's Club of New Seabury.

As we celebrate our 50th Anniversary, our commitment will continue.



Looking Back.....

The April luncheon at the Poppy was a "welcome back" from Winter destinations, as well as an entertaining and thoughtful encouragement to continue one's travels with a presentation by Mary Jo Gregory. After an ocean front dining experience enjoying lobster bisque, baked salmon, and apple tart for dessert, Mary Jo Gregory encouraged travelling for all it inspires. Her enthusiasm for the riches of travel was infectious. She encouraged people to be in AWE. See sunsets in different countries.

And it was delightful to see new members in attendance!

Looking Ahead.....

Please join us on Tuesday, May 14th for an English Tea Luncheon. We will welcome new members, as well as perhaps, toast to Prince Harry and Meghan's new baby with a spot of tea! And we shall wish the Queen a belated Happy 93rd Birthday.

The featured speaker will be Ann Macdonald, the former owner of the Tea Shoppe (once in Mashpee Commons) and a current member of WCNS. She will discuss the history of tea and the afternoon tea service.

There will also be an election of officers for the next two year term.

If tea is your thing, you might enjoy reading The Tea Girl of Hummingbird Lane. It will not be discussed at the luncheon, but it is a winding, intriguing tale of loss and love entwined with the ancient practice of tea growing in China.

Please see attached flyer and make your reservation by May 7.

Proposed Slate of Officers for 2019-2021

President.......Susan Finkle

Vice President......Ann Everett

Treasurer......Muriel Golden Felger

Recording Secretary.....Angela Riordan

Corresponding Secretary.....Kristen Boyd



ELECTION OF OFFICERS for 2019-2021 WILL BE HELD AT THE MAY LUNCHEON, MAY 14.

The Nominating Committee has a slate to present to the members. If you would be interested in suggesting your own slate, please contact Carolyn Noble at 774-413-5760.

Committee Chairpersons

Website: www.womensclubofnewseabury.com

SUMMER EVENTS YOU DON'T WANT TO MISS!!



CAPE HARMONY IS RETURNING TO NEW SEABURY.

JOIN US FOR JUNE LUNCHEON ON Wednesday, June 12

SAVE THE DATE

WEDNESDAY, JULY 10

THE GOLDEN ANNIVERSARY OF THE WOMEN'S CLUB OF NEW SEABURY

1969



2019

AND FOR GIRLS DAY OUT IN AUGUST,

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 14, AUTHOR OF "A Year by the Sea", JOAN ANDERSON WILL SPEAK. More info to follow.

It promises to be a fun summer with the Women's Club of New Seabury.



Women's Club of New Seabury

cordially invites you to

Authentic English Tea

to welcome new members

Ann Macdonald, proprietor of The Tea Shoppe of Mashpee Commons from 1997 – 2002 will talk about her experiences and about tea.

Wearing a hat (or fascinator) and gloves is suggested but not required.

Come join us for this joyful happening!



Tuesday, May 14, 2019

Popponesset Inn

Check in at 11:30. Luncheon Tea at 12:15

Payment of \$25 per WCNS member / \$25 per non-member must be received by May 7 to confirm your reservation. Contact Kitty Gold at 508-477-5106 if you have questions. REPLY SLIP – Must be received by Tuesday, May 7th		
Your guest(s):		\$25.00 pp
	Please send this slip and your payment of \$	(payable to WCNS) to

WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.

The Women's Club of New Seabury Charitable Trust is a 501(c) (3) charitable organization.



Condolences

to Jane Goubeaux on the recent loss of her sister.